
 
The Tennessee Sunshine Law Passed by the General Assembly in 1974 requires that meetings of state, 
city and county government bodies be open to the public and that any such governmental body give 
adequate public notice of such meeting. 
 

 TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
Date:   February 12, 2018 
       
To:   Ted W. Williams 
 
cc   Shelley Walker 
 
From:   Jean Doster, Director 
   Traumatic Brain Injury Program 
 
 
Name of Board: Traumatic Brain Injury Advisory Council 
 
Date of Meeting: Friday March 16, 2018   
Time:   12:15 pm – 1:15 pm Central Time 
Place:   Metro Nashville Police Department West Precinct  

Community Room 
   5500 Charlotte Pike 
   Nashville, TN 37209 
 
Major Item(s) on Agenda: 
   Staff reports  
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